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          May 18, 2017 

 

 

I want to thank all members and Executive of The London and District Men’s Dart 

League for a fantastic year.  Financially, the season went well and we are in good shape 

for the upcoming banquet. 

 

To date we have put aside $7,415 in GIC's ($2500 in 2015, $2400 in 2016 and $2515 in 

2017).  These GIC's will mature in 2020 and will be used to offset the costs of our 75th 

Anniversary banquet. 

 

A special thanks goes out to the Financial Review Committee for their efforts in 

reviewing the finances from the 2015-2016 season.  The committee was made up of Jim 

Critchley, Robert O'Donnell and Jeff Beeswax. 

 

My report consists of the P & L from the 2015-2016 season, the Financial Review 

Committee’s report and the P & L for this season.  This season’s P & L will not be 

discussed at this meeting.  It is provided to give members a snapshot of the current 

season. 

 

I strive each and every year to do my part to ensure your league is financially secure and 

all monies in and out are accounted for and all transactions are for the betterment of the 

league. 

 

Once again, thank you for your trust in me over the past several years to gracefully serve 

as your treasurer and if you choose I will continue to do so for the next two years. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dave De Groot 

 

 

Treasurer 

L.D.M.D.L. 


